
No injuries have been reported this quarter and I'm happy to 
announce that archery has been increasing in numbers this 
year. 
No problems reported 

Regarding Champion point at Imperial events, there can only 
be one winner, the champion point can not be divided. If there 
is a tie, it is to be a one arrow shoot off. This was decided 
many years ago by Sir Karl, Sir Blackarrow and myself.

I have enjoyed serving the crowns and Adria these past twelve
years, but it is time to do other things.
I will always serve Adria.
I want to thank my deputies Prince Pavo and Sir Larke, you 
both did a very good job and for putting up with me.

YIS
Dame Margarita
Imperial Minister of Archery


